| Dellvery Delay Notice

15" November 2022

Dear Valued Customers,

Please be informed that there will be potential delay in delivery for your
shipments due to the Public Holidays declared by the Government on
18th and 19th November 2022, for the 15th General Elections (GETS5).

We sincerely apologise for the unwarraonted inconveniences caused.
Please feel free to reach out to our friendly Customer Service Officer at

03-6419 5003 from Monday to Friday (8:30am-7:00pm) and Saturday
(8:30am - 2:30pm) for any enquiiries.

Your patience and kind understanding on the above matter is highly
appreciated.

Thank you.

The Management
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